
THE INFORMATION IN THIS ARTICLE APPLIES TO:

• CuteHTML 2.x

CuteHTML has been discontinued.

PROBLEM

Edit with CuteHTML shows up when I right
click on the Windows Start button or the
Recycle Bin.

CAUSE

By default, CuteHTML is setup to use
right-click shell integration for folders. There
is a problem in the way that functionality is
implemented in the program.

RESOLUTION

To fix the problem, follow these steps:

1. Start CuteHTML 2.

2. On the Tools menu click Settings.
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3. On the Editor tab, clear the Right-click
shell integration for folders check box
and then click OK.
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